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In our service, while we spend time with the locals,
we are cultivating precious friendships that enable us
to understand their needs. As a result, we have been
able to provide the support they need and the
friendships that we have continued to grow in positive
ways.

It is challenging, though, as we serve. Because of
the El Nino phenomenon, we can feel on our skin the
intense heat brought on by the prolonged drought. In
recent weeks, the region has continued to endure the
unfortunate drought to the point where some people
are entirely without water, even to cook. We were
able to share a good amount of water with some
families. They were, in addition to serving those who
come to us daily, asking for cold water to drink.

Then we noticed that our water tank was almost empty.
We are cultivating precious friendships that enable us to
We were beginning to get worried about a possible lack
of water, and we started rationing it, anticipating that we
would run out within a few days. However, we trusted
that God would provide some way to get water. Then,
precisely on the day we were supposed to run out of
water, God sent rain that filled all our water tanks to the
point of overflowing, and we managed to fill four more
large barrels of water. It was a moment of great joy and
gratitude as we saw how God cares for us and meets our
needs.

We've also found other ways to help them with their
were, in addition to serving those who come to us daily,
difficulties. By making ourselves available to assist them
when they need medical help and taking them by car to
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the local hospital, our efforts have helped further grow our
relationship with the community. Since we are becoming
more and more better known among the residents, we have
repeatedly transported the elderly, pregnant women, and
infants to the hospital to receive necessary care.

We also realized that very few people can read well.
Together, we decided to start conducting tutoring classes
for children to help them develop their reading and writing
skills and, at the same time, cultivate precious values in
their hearts through the Biblical stories and songs we teach
them.

We recently started a Bible class for adults. Some of the
individuals interested in studying the Bible committed to
come and then invited someone else to the next studies.
The project to surround the hangar and install a gate has
already begun. The first stage, which is to surround the
hangar, is almost finished. Preparations are now underway
for the next stage, which is the construction of the hangar
gate.

We are grateful for this opportunity to serve God and others
in this mission. We know there is still a lot of work to be
done, but we are sure that God is with us at every step. We
thank everyone who supports us and prays for us because,
without this support, we would not be able to carry out this
project.

Thank you for your ongoing support for this project. Your
partnership keeps us serving and changes lives.
Thank You!
God bless you!
Roberto & Suellen

Your AWA Missionary Candidates in
Training at the AWA Guyana Mission
Project: Roberto & Suellen
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